
MCC Connects - Want to experience community, reintegration, and 
transformation?  For  more  information  contact  Stephen  Siemens, 
Restorative  Justice  Coordinator  at  MCCS, 665-2555. To volunteer 
with  Circles  of  Support  and  Accountability  (CoSA),  contact 
Stephanie in Saskatoon (653-3099), Chris in Regina (537-2672), or 
Dale in Prince Albert (763-6224)..

June 15, 2010 -  Senior's Retreat at the Youth Farm Bible Camp.  
Theme this year is "Remembering the Past, Looking Forward to the 
Future".  Registration starts at 9:30 and a lunch of Vereniki and 
Sausage will be served.  The afternoon session will be over by 3:00.  
Speakers for the event are Mark Wurtz and other YFBC Staff.  
Special Music by Denise Valle.

 June 19, 2010 - 7:00PM Charity Auction at the Youth Farm Bible 
Camp.  Great items to purchase and support the camp.  As well, there 
will be a carnival happening at the same time with Pony Rides, 
Climbing Wall, Face Painting, Archery, Radio Control Car Racing, 
Dunk Tank and more!!!  It will be a family event.

Worship Leader: Jim Dyck
Song Leader: Ben Buhler
Accompanist: Diana Buhler
Scripture: Heather Shouse
Sound: Abe Braun
Ushers: Harold Loewen, Steve Rowan
This Sunday nursery care: Jennifer Rowan 
Next Sunday nursery care: Lucy Friesen
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               OSLER MENNONITE CHURCH
Osler, Saskatchewan
A Welcoming Christian 
Community for Peace 

 
 10:00 a.m. Worship Service
 May 30, 2010

             
Prelude                
Welcome and Announcements

GATHERING
Call to Worship
Invocation 

*Hymns: SJ #32 “If you believe and I believe”
                HWB #545 “Be thou my vision”
                 
Sharing of Joys and Concerns
Discipline of Silence and Prayer of the Church

PRAISING AND HEARING
Children’s Time Jennifer Rowan

Hymn: SJ #94 “Blest are they”

New Testament Lessons: Matthew 7:7-12;   I Timothy 6:17-19 
                                        
Offering and Offertory Music
Offertory Prayer

Hymn: SS #39 “Will you come and follow me”

Sermon “Giving Good Gifts Generously”    Eric Olfert
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RESPONDING
*Hymn: HWB #548 “Teach me thy truth”

*Benediction

_____________________*Please rise_________________________

We welcome all who are worshiping with us today.
To all our visitors: WELCOME.  We are delighted that you are 
worshiping with us.

Nursery care is provided during the worship service for those who 
desire  it  (children  over 4 years  old should be accompanied  by an 
adult).

Children’s Worship Binder, an instrument to help children through 
the worship hour, is available in the foyer.

REMEMBER IN PRAYER
Edna & Art Zacharias & family on the passing of Edna’s father, Rev. 
Jacob H. Pauls on Friday, May 21. The funeral was held on 
Thursday, May 27 at the Warman Bergthaler Church.

TODAY
•  Beverages and snacks available after the service.
• Sunday School begins at 11:15 a.m. for all ages.  

THIS WEEK
• Submissions for the June newsletter are due by Wednesday, 

June 2.
• Council  meeting on Thursday, June 3, 7:30 p.m.
• Cemetery Work Day on Saturday, June 5, 9 a.m. – noon.

Please come out and help restore the grounds.

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
*The Church Council is purposing an amendment for the Church 
Office Administrator to the Bylaws.  Please review the copy of the 
purposed changes that has been placed in members’ mail boxes.  If 
you have any questions regarding this addition to the Bylaws please 
contact Dick Braun, Congregational Chairperson.  This will be voted 
on at the Semi-Annual Meeting which will be held on Sunday, June 
13th right after the Church service.

*VOLUNTEERS NEEDED at the MCC Relief Sale on Saturday, 
June 12 from 1-3 p.m. (clean-up at the Verenike Booth). Please sign 
up on the poster on the bulletin board.

*Sunday School Information Update: Today the grades 1 to 6 
groups begin the last rotation for this year. The topic is "What is 
Faith?". The teachers for this two-week rotation are:
Story Room- Edna Zacharias. Drama Room- John Reddekopp. 
Jake Buhler is currently leading the Adult Curriculum class. 

*June 13 is the last Sunday for Sunday School till the fall. The 
children will enjoy an hour of games.

* VOLUNTEERS are needed at the Hamburger Booth during the 
Food Grains Bank Auction Sale on Saturday, June 26 from 10 a.m. – 
3 p.m. at the Walter Wiebe farm. Contact Garry Boldt if you are 
willing to help.

*Congratulations to Chelsea Cox who convocates from the U of S 
next week Tuesday (June 1st) with her Bachelor of Arts Honors 
degree in English.

*Warman Community Band is having a concert on June 6 at 2:30 pm 
at the Warman Gospel Church.



*   COUNTDOWN TO VBS !  
Only 6 weeks to Vacation Bible school - Mark your calendars for 
July 12-16th (Mon-Fri  9:00 am to 11:30am).  Age 4 to Grade 6 kids 
will enjoy worship, songs, games and learning as they "Meet God on 
the Mountain".  Volunteers will be needed to help the VBS Troupe 
with supervision and activities. If you are available to help all, or 
even part, of that week, please speak to any member of the Education 
Committee:  Adeline, John, Leslie, Chris and Michelle.
A sign-up sheet will be posted and more details will be forthcoming.
(Don't worry - you, too will have an opportunity to serve:  snacks, 
materials and possibly meals and billets for the VBS Troupe may be 
needed - watch for more information soon.).

*Sunday School curriculum writers:  we have been writing our 
own children's Sunday School curriculum, and the material has been 
excellent. It is now time to work on next year's curriculum, 
and anyone willing to help write our children's lessons is asked to 
contact Gordon or Adeline.  The Curriculum Writing Committee 
will meet Sunday evening, June 6 at 7:00 pm.

"Shekinah is excited about hosting many of you at the House of Doc 
outdoor concert Sunday, June 6. For those of you still wishing to 
purchase tickets, you can now do so from Shekinah board members:
Paul Funk, Denise Martens, Brent Guenther, Wally Funk, Dustin 
Bueckert,  Bruno Klassen, Charlene Krahn, Sheila Wiens-Neufeld 
and Rod Wiens.  Poster on bulletin board.

*MCC Relief Sale on June 11 & 12 at Prairieland Exhibition.

*OMC semi-annual meeting – Sunday, June 13 right after church.

*OMC church picnic – Sunday June 20.

*ROSTHERN JUNIOR COLLEGE is pleased to present it’s June 
musical, “OLIVER” on Friday & Saturday, June 25 & 26 at 7:30 
pm. Tickets go on sale to the public on Tuesday, May 25 at 9:00 am. 
Tickets are $15 each and can be reserved by calling the RJC office 
(306.232.4222 or email office@rjc.sk.ca).  All seats are reserved and 
must be paid in advance - Visa & MasterCard accepted.

*MDS Summer Project in Shaunavon, Sask.:
You have two opportunities to serve this summer.
July 18-24 MCSask + SMYO are looking for 25 people 
July 25-31 OMC Youth’s week to serve. We have room for 8-10 
youth and adult sponsors. Call or talk to Dave Feick for details 
and  to  sign  up.  If  we  cannot  fill  8  spots  we  will  lose  this 
opportunity.

*Jose Buitrago's father was violently killed in Colombia. He and his 
son Santiago returned to his home province to attend the funeral and 
to be with family. Expenses for the two air tickets came to $2300.00. 
Jose borrowed the money. Langham Mennonite Church, First 
Mennonite Church in Saskatoon, and Osler Mennonite Church have 
agreed to each raise $500.00 to help Jose. Please consider a donation 
to help the refugees we sponsored last year. Make out checks to 
Osler Mennonite Church. Mark your donation "Community Aid 
Fund" and funds up to $500 will be given to Jose.

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE LESSONS: 
Matthew 7:7 - 12 (NRSV) 7“Ask, and it will be given you; search, 
and you will find; knock, and the door will be opened for you.  8For 
everyone who asks receives, and everyone who searches finds, and 
for everyone who knocks, the door will be opened.  9Is there anyone 
among you who, if your child asks for bread, will give a stone?  10Or 
if the child asks for a fish, will give a snake?  11If you then, who are 
evil, know how to give good gifts to your children, how much more 
will your Father in heaven give good things to those who ask him! 
12“In everything do to others as you would have them do to you; for 
this is the law and the prophets.

1 Timothy 6:17 - 19 (NRSV) 17As for those who in the present age 
are rich, command them not to be haughty, or to set their hopes on 
the uncertainty of riches, but rather on God who richly provides us 
with everything for our enjoyment.  18They are to do good, to be rich 
in good works, generous, and ready to share,  19thus storing up for 
themselves the treasure of a good foundation for the future, so that 
they may take hold of the life that really is life.
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